
 
 

 
 

 
 

Continuing Education & Formation for Spiritual Directors 
 

A New Series of Advanced Training Programs 
 
 
Beginning in the fall of 2018, the Spiritual Life Center will offer 
an ongoing program of “Continuing Education and Formation 
for Spiritual Directors”.  The program is for certified spiritual 
directors who want to deepen their practice and nurture their 
gifts for this ministry.  It will provide both intellectual and 
experiential learning including readings, journaling, class 
presentations, brief reflection papers, supervision, group 
processing, and an integrative project of the participant’s 
choice.  The approach will be collegial, making good use of the 
wisdom in the community of learners.   
 
The “Continuing Education and Formation” program will offer two distinct units of training 
every year.  Each unit is comprised of four classes.  The classes will meet from 6 to 9 PM on the 
second Tuesday of the month.  The Fall Unit includes the months of September through 
December.  A Spring Unit will take place from February through May.  The first unit of study 
begins on September 11, 2018.  Subsequent classes in this unit are on October 9, November 13, 
and December 11.   
 
Each unit will focus on a different topic, chosen from among subjects such as discernment, 
interspirituality, group spiritual direction, dream work, new developments in spiritual direction, 
etc.  Every unit will be independent but integrated with the others; therefore, one can take just 
a single unit on a topic of special interest, or take consecutive units offered over time.  Tuition is 
$450 per unit.  (Note: students must register for the entire unit, not for individual classes.)   
 
Applications will be reviewed as soon as we receive all components.  Admission will be granted 
on a rolling basis.  Early application is encouraged, as spaces are limited. 

 
For more information call Suzanne Nolan at 860-881-8543 

or Oscar Brockmeyer at 860-942-2934   
To download an application: 

 
 
 

https://spiritlifectr.org/documents/2018/5/advanced%20training%20program%20application%20180515.pdf

